
City of Columbia 
701 East Broadway, Columbia, Missouri 65201 

 

Department Source: Information Technology                          

To:  City Council 

From:  City Manager & Staff 

Council Meeting Date:  August 6, 2018 

Re: Amending the Tyler Technologies Contract for DocOrigins conversion 

 

 

 

Tyler Technologies is replacing their embedded Adobe software to DocOrigins software. 

 

 

 

Tyler Technologies software is converting their Tyler Forms product from embedded Adobe 

software to the DocOrigins software.  No additional fees will be charged.  This is simply an 

update to the contract to reflect the current technology state of the Tyler Forms product.  

 

 

 

Short-Term Impact: N/A 

Long-Term Impact: N/A 

 

 

 

Strategic Plan Impacts:   

Primary Impact: Operational Excellence, Secondary Impact: Secondary, Tertiary Impact: 

Tertiary   

 

Comprehensive Plan Impacts:   

Primary Impact: Not Applicable, Secondary Impact: Secondary, Tertiary Impact: Tertiary 

 

 

 

Date Action 

11/18/2013 Original Contract date establishing the agreement between 

Tyler Technologies, Inc. and the City of Columbia for the 

Columbia Financial Enterprise Resource System (COFERS) Project. 

 

 

 

Staff recommends approval. 
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http://www.gocolumbiamo.com/city-manager/
http://www.gocolumbiamo.com/community_development/comprehensive_plan/documents/ColumbiaImagined-FINAL.pdf

